
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week! 
December 14th  –December 18th     

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Reading: We will be wrapping up our non-fiction unit of study this week! You can ask 
your reader some interesting facts they have learned from their non-fiction reading!  
 
Writing: We are wrapping up our non-fiction unit in writing this week! We will be 
adding some finishing touches to our teaching books by focusing on editing.  We will 
specifically be adding correct punctuation and making sure we start each sentence with 
a capital letter. You can ask your writer what their favorite teaching book is they have 
written in this unit!  

Math: We will also be wrapping up unit 2 this week in math. We will spend some time 
reviewing related facts (2+4=6, 6-4=2) as well as missing addends (2 + __ = 8). 

Social Studies: We had quite a few community visitors this week come in to talk 
about their roles in our community! Mr. Kahn taught us that banks can keep money 
and special things safe. Mrs. Corrigan taught us all about volunteering, and how we can 
be a volunteer.  Mrs. Adebayo talked about her job as a therapist, and how she helps 
children fill buckets. Nurse Addy talked to us about being a nurse in a hospital, and 
how important it is to wash your hands to keep germs away! The students have really 
enjoyed having parents come in to talk about their roles in our community. Thank you 
to all who have volunteered! 
 
Word Work: New words: by, had, they, want, will 
         Word work focus: Short vowels 

*Spelling city is updated with our new word wall words and a challenge list for 
December! 

 
Special Notes: 

• Our winter break is quickly approaching! School will be closed December 24th 
through January 1st. School will reopen January 4th. 

• Please remember to return any library books on or before E days so your child 
can check out books from the LMC. 

• Please make sure to initial your child’s homework sheet each night J 
 


